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Consultant Advice Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
PKA Acoustic Consultants have identified that acoustic treatment will be required to the ground floor 
mechanical plantroom.  
 
ADP have made preliminary allowance for acoustic silencers to be provided to each fan within this 
plantroom. 
 
The final acoustic silencer selection will be nominated by the acoustic consultant to achieve the necessary 
acoustic attenuation to be nominated in their final acoustic report.  
 
ADP will coordinate the services design during the design phase to incorporate the acoustic requirements 
outlined in the PKA Acoustic Report. 
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